UFS Report for the December 2021 Senate Meeting

Zina Lawrence, Billie Franchini, Kabel Stanwicks

- The UFS Winter Plenary will be held at Cornell in mid-January.
- SUNY System Admin solicited names of faculty to potentially serve on a national committee to author an AP Exam in African American History.
- The UFS Executive Committee drafted a statement regarding the Chancellor's actions related to workplace culture:
 - http://www.sunyufs.us/uploads/1/1/6/9/116933050/ufs statement on chancellor malatras and workplace culture.pdf